
 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
 

CANCELLATION OF  
TOWN OF WHITE LAKE  

PLANNING BOARD MEETING 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY PUBLISHED THAT Co-Chair Joy Warren of the White 
Lake Planning Board has canceled the Thursday, January 19, 2023 meeting of 
the Town of White Lake Planning Board due to lack of a quorum.            
 
The Planning Board will hold their next regular scheduled meeting on Thursday, 
February 16, 2023 at 7:00 p.m.  
 

The public is invited and encouraged to attend. 
 
 

Pat Kennedy-Taylor, Town Clerk 
For the Town of White Lake Planning Board   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


